
	
	
This	response	encompasses	requests	1-7	of	the	ACLU	records	request	of	4/6/2020.
	
The	Nantucket	Police	Department	has	not	had	any	communications	of	any	type	with	any	facial	recognition	product	nor	are	there	any	internal	communications
referencing	any	facial	recognition	product	from	any	manufacturer.	Furthermore,	we	have	had	absolutely	nothing	to	do	with	facial	recognition	software,
communications,	policies,	etc,		from	Clearview	AI	or	any	other	company	on	or	after	1/1/2019.
	
	
	
Sheila	M	Clinger
Office	Administrator
Nantucket	Police	Department
4	Fairgrounds	Rd
Nantucket,	MA	02554
Phone:	508-228-1212
Fax:	508-325-4122
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